
Please reconsider your decision to allow Odeon Cinemas to increase the height 
of their building in Shaftesbury Avenue. 
 
The Phoenix Garden, which is a tranquil place to go and relax, will suffer from 
lack of sunlight if this extension is allowed to go ahead. 
 
A lot of people will be very upset.  
 


